CSO to accept bids on horses

Tuesday, September 25, 2012

The Caddo Sheriffa€™s Office will accept bids on two geldings from 9 a.m. to noon, Friday, September 28, at the
sheriffa€™s substation at 4910 North Market. The horses were unclaimed by their owners after being picked up by
the Sheriffaé€™s Office.

The horses will be on site for viewing, and bids must be made in person. For more information contact Deputy
Beaux Nunnery at 681-1120.




